
20/11/2019 

MRS Pauline Cordwell 
5B 29 East Esplanade Manly ST 
Sydney NSW 2095 
theresepauline_j_@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1234 - 0 Wharves And Jetties MANLY NSW 2095

I strongly oppose this development application of a rooftop open area for drinking and music as 
we are already struggling with the noise, music and drunkedness at the Wharf and this already 
adversely affects our lifestyle, ability to enjoy our apartment and sleep at night. This application 
would further increase noise and drunked behavior impacting on people's ability to enjoy their 
own family and social life as well as sleep and rest especially when the development is an 
open area which directly faces our homes. This development would make living in the vicinity 
of the wharf unbearable. 
We sincerley hope council considers its people's needs in rejecting this submission on the 
interests of the health, safety and environment at Manly. 
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